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| will proclaim the name of the LORD. Oh, praise the
greatness of our God! Deuteronomy 32:3
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We are excited to present to you our newest high school graduates! A big
congratulations to N'Tick and Delcidalia in Bissau.

Only 45% of boys and girls have the opportunity to attend school past the
sixth grade in Guinea Bissau. Of that 45%, only 14% of boys and 7% of
girls attend past the ninth grade.

When you look at the 21% of students who are fortunate enough to
attend high school, only 4% of those students reach graduation.

We are so thankful we could play a small part in helping these students
reach an amazing goal. A huge THANK YOU to all of our sponsors who
make this possible.

We look forward with much anticipation to what the Lord has in store for
these students.

Celebrate with us as we will officially gain NGO status in July! The top
picture represents most of our Board of Advisers on the ground in Guinea
Bissau. The picture was taken in Bissau at the courthouse where the final

documents were signed. Our Board in Guinea Bissau is made up of one
American, two Brazilians, a Costa Rican /American citizen, and four
Guineans. We are so thankful for the Lord's direction and leading in
establishing this team.

The picture just above this text is of our construction
adviser/manager/laborer/man of many skills, Albino. Albino holds a special
place in my heart (Grace) as he has been with us since the very first
project three years ago. He is trustworthy, so dedicated, and a loving
father to his three daughters who he raises alone after the death of his
wife. To have him sign on as officially being a part of Hope Remembered is
very special.

The LORD has truly done great things for us and we are FILLED with joy!!

Travis and the foster children of Fredy and Raquel continue to have lots of
success in the test garden. They have planted more than 250 moringa
trees and have already been able to eat some of it.

They also planted 2000 corn plants using the Farming God's Way method.
In addition to the corn, they also started a sunflower garden using the
Farming God's Way method to see if the plants can withstand the rainy
season.

Travis and the team of helpers did all of this by hand using hoes and other
basic tools. It is a tremendous amount of work but Travis says they are
building great friendships, learning a lot, learning of the Creator, and love
the work.

As you can see the okra harvest is amazing!

So thankful for the bountiful harvest, the hard work of everyone, and the
things we are learning every day to make our agriculture center as
beneficial to the people as possible.

You can tell from this picture Travis is not all work and no play! Travis met
his new "friend" at the river when it would not get off the top of his truck.
Travis' solution = suckers. Because who (or what) doesn't love sugar?!

Pray for Travis as he continues the work in GB until mid August. He
recently purchased a plot of land close to the training center land for him
and Sarah to build a home. They are designing the layout of the home now
and construction will likely begin when they return to Guinea Bissau full
time next spring.

JOIN US THIS MONTH IN GIVING THANKS TO THE LORD FOR
THE MANY THINGS HE HAS DONE.

FOR FROM HIM AND THROUGH HIM AND FOR HIM ARE ALL
THINGS. TO HIM BE THE GLORY FOREVER. AMEN.
ROMANS 11:36

Thank you for partnering with us to serve the unreached peoples of Guinea Bissau.
We are grateful and humbled.

Partner with us!
Hope Remembered is a 501(c)(3) organization.
All donations are tax deductible.

Help us get the word out!
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